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f.iendlg Wate , {o, the lVorld
1717 18th Court NE
Olympia, WA 98506 U.S.A.
360 918-3642 Alternate: 360 352-0506
r,vww. f riend lywate r. n et
info@friend lvwate r net

March 5,2013

Allfriends at
Grace U.C.C.
18 Court Street
Flemington, NJ -8822

Dear friends -

On behalf of the Friendly Water for the World Board, I want to thank you for your
continuing support, and for your contribution of March 3'o,2013 of $100.

The Mission of Friendly Water for the World is to expand access to low-cost
clean water technologies and information about health and sanitation to people in
need of them. We partler with_co_mmunities a!'aund the world_Lo build and
distribute Biosand Water Filters, and build awareness about safe drinking water,
basic sanitation, and hygiene. We promote sustainability by helping communities
help themselves. We provide opportunities for people of all ages, rares, faiths,
cultures, and traditions in North America and the developing world to build
relationships and learn from each other. And we do this by working with other
friends around the globe. We will use your contribution to support the expansion
of our programs in Ethiopia, Burundi, Uganda, and Kenya. To follow our most
recent work, visit our Facebook page at
https;l/urww^facebook. com/F riend lvWaterForTheWorld ?ref=ts&fref=ts

Friendly Water for the World is a 501(cX3) non-profit organization (tax
identification number: #27-2510007). Donations to Friendly Water for the World
are tax-deductible to the extent allowed under the lnternal Revenue Code.

Thanks again for your generous gift.

Yote Yawezekana! ("Everything is Possible", in Kishwahili),

David H. Albert
Chairman of the Board
Friendly Water for the World is a federally recognized 501 (cl (3) non-profit organization.
Contributions to Friendly Water for the World are tax-deductible.


